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‘TOGETHER WE ARE GROWING TOWARDS GOD’ 

 

Welcome back to all our children and families. I hope you all had a wonderful Easter. It was a 

pleasure to see lots of happy, smiling faces coming through the doors yesterday morning as 

we all returned to school. 

 

 

Worship 

 

In worship yesterday, we celebrated the risen Lord. We also 

shared the Gospel reading of Doubting Thomas who raised 

questions about the fact that the disciples claimed they had 

seen Jesus following his death on the cross. We talked about 

how asking questions can be a good way in helping us to 

develop as people in our faith and our learning. We prayed 

together and set our mission of the week: to ask questions to 

each other to help us learn more.  

 

On the last day of term, Y4 led us all in a very poignant and reflective liturgy of the Stations of the 

Cross. It was a very important liturgy helping us all to understand the last footsteps of Christ. Thank 

you to all the children involved and to the choir for leading the singing. 
 

Lenten fundraising 

 

Thank you all for your support and generosity for our Friday Lenten fundraisers. A big thank you also 

to the Student Council for helping to organise them all. All in all, we raised a wonderful £422.84 for 

Good Shepherd, £90.50 for the Ukraine Appeal, £85.60 from the Dress to Express Day and £482.50 

from the Book Fair.  

 

Parent Consultations 
 

Tonight and tomorrow, Y1 and Y4 will have their rescheduled parent Consultations. Please note these 

will be all virtual, via Google Meet. Links will be sent out on the day via text message. 
 

 

Tog eth er  we  a re  e xp lo r i ng  ou r  sp ec i a l  g i f t s ;  Tog eth er  we  a re  g ro wing  to wards  God  

 

mailto:office@fra.bcwcat.co.uk
http://www.stfrancis.bradford.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 
 

PE days and Forest School Days 

 

Year 1 – Tuesday and Wednesday     

Year 2 – Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 3 – Monday and Friday     

Year 4 – Monday and Friday 

Year 5 – Wednesday  and swimming Tuesday   

Year 6 – Friday (Forest School - Children need to come to school in old clothes and bring a change of 

footwear with them.) 
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PFA Update 
 

Thank you to everyone who has already brought in a filled up smartie tube! The smarties challenge 

has been extended until Friday 6th May. Keep those filled smartie tubes coming!! 

 

 

The PFA disco is back!!!  

 

 

The Summer Disco will take place on 

Thursday 23rd June at the following 

times:   

 

FS2 and KS1: 4:45pm-5:45pm 

 

KS2: 6pm -7pm 

 
 

Please save the date…details about 

tickets and payment will follow soon. 
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If you are worried or concerned about the wellbeing of any of our pupils, please ask to speak to  
Mrs Haines or Miss Burgess 


